Mr. Sembach:
Please forward the comments below to the Senate State Government Committee:

Open the mapping portal so that citizens can submit maps to be viewed by the public and committee
members.

Use the criteria in the Legislative Redistricting Act when evaluating maps or make public the criteria
used to evaluate the maps before maps are drawn.

Take note of the testimony provided by FDPA at the first hearing.

Please consider these comments as testimony.

Thank you,

Meg Woodlief
Kennett Square PA



